
Eagle Lake winter 2021 newsletter

From: rolf tiedemann (camptouchstone@yahoo.com)

To: camptouchstone@yahoo.com

Date: Sunday, December 19, 2021, 04:06 PM EST

ELPOI is happy to announce that the winter 2021 newsletter is ready to be shared, See attached document or images.

Lots of items have taken place this past spring and summer, one of the most notable is that many property's have
changed ownerships. The officers are doing their best keep up with these changes so that our community can be kept
informed about any lake issues but know that we have missed more updated contact information than we have captured. 

If you are receiving this email and no longer own property, please enjoy it and accept my apologies if we should have
changed the contact information for you. Please use reply and let me know what changes I need to make.

This newsletter is only being sent by email, we have contact information for many of our residents but not all, so if you
see a neighbor let them know that this has been sent out to see if they got the information, if they want to be included in
the future have them reply to me at camptouchstone @yahoo.com or by voice or text to 585-752-4912. Membership
forms are available on the ELPOI website at eaglelake1.org, membership is July 1 to June 30.

A quick snow and ice update, last night 12-18-2021, mother nature dropped about 6-8 inches of fresh snow, and set a
skin of ice in Ti Bay, just in time for the holidays.



more lake images and a time lapse of the days image can be found at Web Cameras Page | ELPOI

.

see the full newsletter as a PDF below or as attached JPG images

Web Cameras Page | ELPOI

http://www.eaglelake1.org/html/video/webcam.shtml
http://www.eaglelake1.org/html/video/webcam.shtml




EL Newsletter 12-19-21 Formatted reduced.pdf
320kB

EL Newsletter 12-19-21 Formatted reduced_Page_2.jpg
457kB

EL Newsletter 12-19-21 Formatted reduced_Page_3.jpg
479.7kB

EL Newsletter 12-19-21 Formatted reduced_Page_4.jpg
282.4kB

EL Newsletter 12-19-21 Formatted reduced_Page_5.jpg
304.6kB

EL Newsletter 12-19-21 Formatted reduced_Page_6.jpg
102.9kB

Wishing everybody a very Merry holiday and enjoyable New Year

for the Board

Rolf Tiedemann


